NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
OF THE GOVERNING BODY
OF THE CITY OF BLANCO

CONFER AND DISCUSS POSSIBLE
AGREEMENT TO SELL AND PURCHASE RECLAIMED WATER
(NO ACTION)

July 14, 2022, 2:00 PM
Byars Building
308 Pecan Street, Blanco, Texas 78606

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the City Council of the City of Blanco may be in attendance
to confer and discuss a possible agreement for the purchase and sale of reclaimed water.

Persons with disabilities that wish to attend this meeting should contact City Hall to arrange for assistance.
Individuals who require auxiliary aids or services for this meeting should contact the city at least two days
before the meeting so that appropriate arrangements can be made. For more information in Spanish, please
contact Olga Gamez at 830-833-4525 or send email to: citysec@cityofblanco.com.

No action by City Council shall be taken at this meeting.

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above Notice of Meeting of the Governing Body of
the City of Blanco is a true and correct copy of said Notice and that I posted a true and correct copy of

said Notice in the window in the City Hall of said City of Blanco, Texas at a place convenient and readily
accessible to the general public at all times and said Notice was posted on the 11" day of July 2022 before

5:00pm and remained so posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of the
meeting.

Laurie Cassidy, City Secretary X




